
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The online world can be a bit overwhelming at times but it is important we understand 

what our children are doing online so we can help make them safer. The Safer Schools App 

aims to help with this. 

 

We are delighted to now offer you the FREE safer schools app, which will keep you up do date 

with online safeguarding concerns, alerting you to worrying scams or content, as well as 

telling you what to do if you have concerns. Staff, parents and pupils will all use the app so 

that we can keep one step ahead with online safety. We are asking you to download this app 

as soon as possible.

About the App 

The App is designed to support and protect 

children by educating and empowering them both 

at school and at home. Through their log-in, your 

children get access to information that is relevant 

to them and you will receive tips and advice on 

how to keep them safer online. 

Ready to make  

your children safer? 

Download the Safer  

Schools App now! 

 

     Make sure to enable push  

notifications to keep up-to-date  

with our tips, advice and guidance  

on how to make your children safer. 
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